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Ancer's Larest

weekly school newsletter

As COVID-19 continues to spread throughout the city, we encourage students to wear a mask at school. The use of hand sanitizer is also encouraged and is available to everyone, throughout the
halls and in every classroom. We are working on dates for a vaccine clinic and will pass on that information when we receive it from Hamilton County Public Health, thank you to all who completed
the survey. We cannot always control our exposure to COVID-19, but we can control the use of precautionary measures to protect ourselves. If you or your son have concerns regarding COVID-19
exposure, please discuss the steps he can take to protect himself.

#LikeatLasalle

Early release - 1/26
Students will have an early release from school on Wednesday, January 26, 2022, at 12:44 pm, due to set-up for the Sports Stag.

‘We're hiring!
We are seeking candidates to fulfill the following positions:

¢ Director of Advancement
¢ Long-term substitute teacher candidates

Please visit our website for more information and instructions to apply.

Stanley's Drivers Training

Each year La Salle partners with Stanley's Drivers Training to offer driver's education classes onsite after school. Classes run for two weeks
Monday-Thursday. The cost of the class is $495 which includes in-car instruction. All classes will be in room 207. To register or for more
information, please visit their website or call 513-245-9900.

The class dates are:

e February 7-10 & 14-17
e April 4-7 & 11-13 (no class on April 14 due to Holy Thursday)

= Academics

Message from Mrs. Miller
Parents, please check your email for an important update from Mrs. Miller regarding La Salle handbook reminders, such as dress code, use of
technology and more, that were shared with your sons today.

ACT Prep Course

On Wednesday, March 16, 2022, La Salle juniors will be taking an official, state-funded ACT provided through the State of Ohio in conjunction
with the ACT organization. The results of this test can be submitted with students’ college applications in their senior year. Students may choose to
take additional ACT tests outside of the March 16 date. Students will need to pay the $60 registration fee for any additional tests. The $60 fee for the
test is without the writing/essay portion, which most universities do not require.

Though it is never required for testing, La Salle is offering an ACT Prep Course prior to the March 16 ACT. Test preparation is no different than any
other skill: the more the student intently learns and practices, the better the student should become. Our approach involves testing, skills review,
problem- solving concepts and strategies and practice materials.

The course will consist of six sessions from 3:15 - 5:30 pm on Tuesday afternoons:

e February 8
e February 15
e February 22
e March 1

e March 8
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e March 15

These sessions are intended to prepare the students for the ACT on March 16 as well as for future ACTs. The course cost is $385 which includes the
textbook. Registration information for the course is now available. Questions or concerns, please contact Kathy Moroney.
Students who have previously taken the course are reminded that they may attend all or some of the sessions with no additional fees.

Kthletes

Basketball

January 21 - at Moeller, freshmen at 4:30 pm, JV at 6:00 pm, varsity at 7:30 pm. The theme for students is HAWAIIAN.

January 25 - at Trotwood, freshmen at 4:30 pm, JV at 6:00 pm, varsity at 7:30 pm.

January 28 - vs. St. X at La Salle, freshmen at 4:30 pm, JV at 6:00 pm, varsity at 7:30 pm. The theme for students is CONSTRUCTION.
January 29 - at St. X, freshmen B team at 3:00 pm

Bowling

January 22 - Crusader Classic at Crossgate Lanes, JV at 8:15 am
January 25 - vs Oak Hills at Western Bowl, JV & Varsity at 4:00 pm
January 29 - Lancer JV Baker Bash at Northwest Lanes, JV at 10:00 am

Swimming
January 22 - St. X JV Invitational at St. X, JV at 2:10 pm
January 26 - GCL Tournament at St. X, 5:00 pm

‘Wrestling
January 22 - G.LT. Invitational at Wadsworth, varsity
January 22 - at Finneytown, JV

5 amelot Puethion

Reserve your seat at Camelot Auction - 2/26
Tickets are selling fast! Have you reserved your seat yet? Camelot Auction is just over a month away on Saturday, February 26, 2022. The fun
begins at 5:30 pm and goes until midnight with a delicious dinner, games and an entertaining live auction. We are putting on the glitz and glamour
with a roaring twenties theme. You don’t have to dress as flapper or gangster, but it would be the bee’s knees if you did! Reserve your seat here. Contact
Karen Orth at korth@lasallehs.net or 513-741-2385 with questions.
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T Campus Ministry

Eucharistic Adoration Sign Up - 2/18

Campus Ministry is holding Eucharistic Adoration in the St. John Baptist de La Salle Chapel on Friday, February 18 from 7:45 am to 3:15 pm.
Time slots are 45 - 60 minutes depending on the time of day. We are asking for one-two volunteers in each time slot. Volunteers who participate in the
adoration will spend time with Jesus and pray for our La Salle community. Religion classes will be participating in adoration throughout the day so
volunteers will not be in the chapel alone. To sign up for a volunteer time, please click here. If you have any questions about adoration or volunteering,
please contact Angie Frigge at afrigge@lasallehs.net.

Annual Men's Conference - 4/2

All men - students, alumni, parents, uncles and grandparents are invited to participate in the 2022 Cincinnati Men's Catholic Conference on
Saturday, April 2, 2022. This conference is intended for all men, no matter where you are in your religious journey or what faith you identify
with. Speakers include Jim Caviezel, Raymond Arroyo, Bishop John C. Iffert and Luke Fickell.

Service hours
Students are reminded to complete the Christian Service Hours paper form by the Campus Ministry Office or the online form for any Christian
service performed in your community. If you know of other service opportunities for students, please contact Angie Frigge at afrigge@lasallehs.net

| baveer & College P-eadiness

Job opportunity: umpires needed
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The Cincinnati Western Baseball Conference (CWBC) is seeking umpires for the 2022 baseball season. The CWBC season runs from March 26, 2022
through the end of June. Umpire training classes are scheduled to be held on the Saturday mornings of February 26, March 5 and March 12 from
9:00 am — 12:00 pm at Our Lady of Victory cafeteria. On-field sessions are scheduled for March 18, 19 and 20 at Our Lady of Visitation fields.

Umpires must be at least a freshman in high school and have reliable transportation to and from games. No prior experience as an umpire is required,
but a working knowledge of baseball is strongly recommended. New umpires are required to attend each of the three classroom sessions and at least
one of the on-field sessions. Returning umpires are encouraged to attend the classroom sessions and the on-field sessions. The cost for the training is
$20 for new umpires. New umpires will be responsible for purchasing their umpire apparel and gear. Umpire fees will start at $40 per game for the
2022 season. If interested, please send an email with your contact information to Rob Reid, CWBC Umpire Coordinator.

rﬁ*\ La <alle Parent Counel

Rock Jam - 1/29

LPC is bringing back the "Rock Jam" from La Salle's past, this time for the parents! Get ready to kick it back old-school style with '80s/'90s music!
The cost is $5.00 cash at the door to support LPC and for your chance to win a door prize or two! Beer and seltzers, pop and water will be available for
purchase, along with split-the-pot tickets. Snacks will be provided. The event is cash only and you must be 21 to enter. All are welcome. See you at the
gym on Saturday, January 29, 2022, from 8:30 - 11:30 pm for a rockin' good time!

February 6 - Mother-Son Euchre tournament
The 2022 LPC Mother-Son Euchre Tournament is Sunday, February 6 from 2:00 -6:00pm. This is a friendly, non-elimination tournament and a
great way to spend some time having fun with your son. All euchre experience levels are welcome. The cost is $20 per mother/son team.

Mom can't make it? No problem! Grandma, an aunt or an adult sister would also make a great teammate! For more information and to register
click here. Registration is due by February 3.

82 Nurse's 0fhce

COVID-19 test results
All positive COVID-19 test results need to be reported to the School Nurse at sgeoppinger@lasallehs.net or 513-741-2302. If you call and she does not
answer, please leave a message and she will receive it. Please, do not report positive test results to the attendance line.

If you have questions please contact Mrs. Geoppinger.

) Pride of La salle

Ensembles and Winter Guard
Winter Guard, percussion and wind ensemble schedules have been announced. Fee schedules will be communicated by the end of next week.
Students should contact Ms. Morgan with any questions.

‘Wind Ensemble & Percussion Ensemble

. Thursday, January 20, WE: 4:00 - 5:45 pm, PE 6:00 - 7:30 pm
] Tuesday, January 25, WE: 4:00 - 5:45 pm, PE 6:00 - 7:30 pm
. Thursday, January 27, WE: 4:00 - 5:45 pm, PE 6:00 - 7:30 pm

Winter Guard

. Wednesday, January 19, 4:30 - 6:30 pm
. Friday, January 21, 4:30 - 6:30 pm

] Monday, January 24, 4:30 - 6:30 pm

. Wednesday, January 26, 4:30 - 6:30 pm
. Friday, January 28, 4:30 - 6:30 pm

T Senor Information

Senior portraits for yearbook - 1/25
Seniors who have not yet had their portrait taken for the yearbook can do so at school on January 25, 2022 from 10:45 am - 1:00 pm. Students
should bring a shirt, tie and suit jacket for the picture. Students who have not had their portrait taken will be notified by the main office.

January open hours
We will be open on January 28, 5:00 - 7:00 pm. Our store has moved to its permanent location, attached to the Alumni Heritage Room. Please use
the courtyard entrance and enter under the red awning. We are also open by appointment. Please contact Emily Lamb to schedule an appointment.

Orders ready for pickup
The following orders are ready for pick-up in the main office. Orders can be picked up Monday - Friday, 7:30 am - 3:00 pm.

® Krista Brehm

® Calvino Davis

® Jayla Dixon

® Amy Fox

® Anthony Lavagna
® Mason Mattingly
® Donna Murphy

® Lukas Petit
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® Westin Rullman

® Natasha Sanabria-Quintero
® JT Schneider

® Noah Schneider

® Andy Smith

® Austina Smith

® Brady Tiller

® Sincere Warren

® Max Welter

ff] Voedl Ensemble

Vocal Ensemble continues to prepare for Normandy trip

Our Vocal Ensemble has been invited to sing in Normandy for the D-Day celebration. This will also be an incredible historical and educational
experience for our students. Our current students of VE and 12 of our alumni will be joining The Lancers for this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity. We are
extremely honored and proud to represent our veterans, our La Sallian families and the United States of America with this special invitation. We are
thankful to the veterans of our VAD assembly for nominating us and for the support of our La Salle families.

Currently, we are accepting donations in support of our young men going to France. The cost per student is $5,000 and we need your support to help
offset their costs through donations. If you would like to donate, please visit our website.
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